
COMMUNICATION 134062 
Received From:       Joanne Henderson, Manager of Recreation and Culture 
Addressed To:         Committee of the Whole 
Date:                        June 6, 2023 
Topic:                       Bridge Lighting Display Policy 
 
SUMMARY 
The Central Bridge has the ability to be lit up to commemorate dates of significance.  
Staff have developed a draft policy to regulate requests from the public for lighting the 
bridge.  The policy is similar to the Flag Policy and is attached.   
 
COMMENT 
The intent of the policy is to consider specific lighting requests outside of already 
established dates of significance such as Canada Day, Pride Week, Truth and 
Reconciliation Day, Halloween, Earth Day, New Years’ Day, Remembrance Day, etc. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
THAT the Bridge Lighting Display Policy be adopted in accordance with the Manager of 
Recreation and Culture’s report dated June 6, 2023.  

 
 

 


